
 

 
 
2 April 2013           

City Council  

Committee Report 

 

TO:  Mayor and Council 
 

FR:  Warren F. Brinkman, Emergency Service Manager, City of Kenora     
       Fire and Emergency Services 

 
 

RE: OAFC Board of Directors 
  

 
Recommendation:  

That Council of the City of Kenora hereby supports the Ontario Association of Fire 
Chief’s Nominating Committee’s nomination for Chief Warren Brinkman, 

Emergency Services Manager to let his name stand for re-election to the Ontario 
Association of Fire Chiefs 2013/2014 Board of Directors. 
 

Background:  

The Ontario Association of Fire Chiefs is an Association incorporated under the 

laws of the Province of Ontario as a Corporation without Share Capital. 
The objectives and the intent of the Association are in part to promote 

management excellence for fire, emergency services and life safety.   
These fundamental principles of the Association are augmented and facilitated 

through partnerships with the Ontario Fire Marshal’s Office, The Ontario Fire 
College, and other allied Associations and Agencies. 

The undersigned has been a member in good standing of the Ontario Association 
of Fire Chiefs since 2000. 

For five years this writer served the Kenora and Rainy River Districts as the OAFC’s 
Zone representative. 

For the past seven years the undersigned has been elected to the OAFC Board of 

Directors and as such has served on several committees.  As a Director this writer 
receives no remuneration for acting as such.   

Notwithstanding, save and except for the undersigned’s time, all expenses 
incurred to attend meetings to conduct the affairs of the OAFC are reimbursed by 

the Ontario Association of Fire Chiefs.      
 

Budget: No budget required except for the Emergency Service’s Manager’s time. 
 

Communication Plan/Notice By-law Requirements:   
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